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Kia ora koutou, staff, students and whānau. We are Health Reporoa, rural nurses and health 

services. We have a clinic in Reporoa and also get out and about on the road meeting the 

need of our community.  

My name is Kelly and I have joined the Health Reporoa team in the middle of 2019 with a 

background in surgical and rural nursing. I am looking forward to starting the school year to 

meet more of the faces in the community, and doing what I can to help our tamariki lead a 

healthy life.  

My name is Melissa Brennan I have worked for Health Reporoa for 9 years. Before this I was 

a Paediatric nurse at Rotorua Hospital.  This year I have taken on the immunisation 

coordinator role in the schools.  As part of this programme we offer the 11 year old Boostrix 

vaccine as well as the Gardasil (HPV) Vaccine in year 8. 

My name is Katie Page, I have background in surgical and school nursing. I am looking 

forward to starting the school year to meet more faces in the community, and doing what I 

can to help our tamariki lead a healthy life.  

My name is Shayna, I joined this amazing team in December 2023. I have a background in 

surgical nursing at Tauranga hospital and most recently the Emergency department at 

Rotorua Hospital. This is my first community role as a nurse and I am looking forward to 

working with in the community and providing support where needed. 

You can contact us regarding any health concerns you may have for your tamariki/children. 

Please feel free to give us a call, send an email or text us.   

Contact: Monday to Friday   8.30 - 3.30    ph: 07 3337301       Cell: 0275852138                  

Email: reporoasms@raphs.org.nz 


